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10 May 2019   

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of May 13th – May 17th.  

 

We are excited to let you know that Loch Lomond School and The YMCA have partnered to bring an 

After School Program to LLS to better serve our families.  Work is underway to acquire a license and the 

program will open September 2nd.   

 

The YMCA of Greater Saint John has been serving the Saint John community for the past 165 years and 
currently operates 10 After School Programs from St. George to Quispamsis serving 23 schools.  Their 
National YMCA After School Curriculum, A Place to Connect, is based upon building relationships with 
children and programming to their interests and choice.  Children will enjoy a wide variety of indoor 
activities, centres and projects as well as gym and outdoor play and a healthy snack each day. As well 
the YMCA maintains very high Child Protection standards with policies in place and training for all staff 
so parents can feel safe while they are at work and their children are well cared for. 

Program registration form and parent manual providing details on the YMCA, their programs and 
policies are available at the school administrative office. Once registration forms are complete, they can 
be returned to the school office.  They will be accepted on a first come first serve basis and spaces are 
limited.  Once registration is complete, further communication will follow from the YMCA. If you have 
any questions that cannot be answered through the Parent Manual, please feel free to email 
a.boudreau@saintjohny.ca 

 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 
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